
Childcare Offer for Wales – Ensuring Continued Eligibility 
 
As part of the Childcare Offer for Wales, parents and guardians must confirm their 
eligibility each term, as required by the Welsh Government. Notifications are sent to 
the parent dashboard around the second week of each half term. When parents 
confirm "no changes" in their application, these applications are subject to a 20% 
spot check. 
 
Often, parents declare changes, such as becoming unemployed. Therefore, it is 
crucial to regularly monitor the Agreements section on your Childcare Offer for Wales 
Dashboard to ensure agreements remain active. We recommend checking this 
monthly. 
 

 
 
Your timesheet will display all children with funding in place. If a child does not 
appear on the timesheet, Childcare Offer Wales funding will not be paid, and you 
must address this issue urgently. 
 



 
 
As a provider, it is your responsibility to ensure that any childcare funding is secured 
before a child starts and continues into the next term. Early Years cannot reclaim any 
funding from the Welsh Government on your behalf if an application is no longer 
approved or if there is no active agreement in place. 


